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THECITYO-ASHEVILLE

NORTH CAROLINA

DATE: May 30, 2024
TO: BIDDERS
RE: Ballistic Vests - FBR1666-24

ADDENDUMNO. 1

The purpose of this addendum is to answer the question that has been submitted. This document and all other
documents can be found at www.ashevillenc.gov/bids under this bid number.

1) Question: It states on page 1 that no substitutions are allowed. We would like to inquire if we could
submit a bid for a virtually identical vest to the one requested in the bid?
Answer: No substitutions allowed. The brand, model, and part number listed is the only acceptable
vest and carrier(s).

Please sign this addendum and include with your bid package

Representative Signature Company Name
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Regards,
City of Asheville

Beatrice Abernathy
Purchasing Specialist
babernathy@ashevillenc.gov
828-259-5954


mailto:babernathy@ashevillenc.gov
http://www.ashevillenc.gov/bids

